
I have been involved with Investment Real Estate in Oregon for more than 25 years & will tell you the 
provisions of HB 2004-A will have exactly the opposite impact it is despot provide.  Over the past several 
months my firm has seen a dramatic downturn in investor's interest in Portland and in fact the State of 
Oregon due to this potentially devastating bill.  In fact, I can tell you without hesitation from my direct 
experience informed owners are already moving their investments out of our region...  As you are 
aware, we are in need of more housing and this bill will ensure those needs will not be met. 
 
Cordially, 
 
David S. Moore 
2624 Summit Dr. 
Lake Oswego, OR. 97034 
503.635.1031 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


